
To: UN Human Rights Commissioner 

Dear Navi Pillay, 

Welcome to Australia. 

We are calling on you to encourage Government to end the Northern Territory Intervention and to 

restore the rights of Aboriginal people.  The people were not consulted before the Intervention 

nor have they given their consent to it. 

Control over land and communities must be returned to Aboriginal people.  Changes to the law 

are urgently needed to restore and protect the rights of Aboriginal peoples in the NT to determine 

their own futures. We ask you for your assistance.  
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Please show your support by signing this letter to Navi Pillay 

Please return to: ’concerned Australians’, PO Box 281, East Melbourne, Vic.  8002  by  7 May, 2011 


